
The Program Committee is pleased to announce our February meeting talk:

A Commuting Disaster: The Boston Back Bay Rail Crash

The Back Bay rail crash of December1990 was a headline story. It was the day an 
Amtrak train collided with an MTBA train sending a flood of injured to Boston’s ER 
facilities. Dr. Mark Friedman, an ER specialist, was hands-on throughout the crises. His 
talk on February 11 will tell the story from the perspective of the emergency room.

Dr. Friedman is currently chief medical officer of First Step Health and is emergency 
physician emeritus at St. Vincent Hospital of Bridgeport, CT. He was formerly chief of 
emergency medicine at St. Elizabeth’s Hospital of Boston and assistant professor of 
Medicine at the Tufts University School of Medicine. Dr. Friedman is a graduate of the 
University of Chicago’s Pritzker School of Medicine, a fellow of the American College of 
Physicians, and a member of the Country Squires.


